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Dennis P. Murphy

From: Nicholls Spears <scgllc2009@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2022 12:37 PM

To: Dennis P. Murphy

Subject: Re: 2408 St. Claude Ave - HDLC - 22-25326-HDLC

EMAIL FROM EXTERNAL SENDER: DO NOT click links, or open attachments, if sender is unknown, or the message 

seems suspicious in any way. DO NOT provide your user ID or password. If you believe that this is a phishing 

attempt, use the reporting tool in your Outlook to send this message to Security. 

 

Good Afternoon Mr. Murphy,  

 

All pool equipment will remain inside the fenced yard adjacent to the pool. 

If you have any questions, please give me a call.  

Respectfully, 

Nick Spears  

(225) 333-7879 

 

 

On Aug 24, 2022, at 12:00 PM, Dennis P. Murphy <Dennis.Murphy@nola.gov> wrote: 

  

Good morning, 

 

I have received your application for installation of a new swimming pool at the above referenced 

address. Based on the building and rear yard location, it does not appear that a new pool in the rear will 

be visible from any of the surrounding public rights of way. As such, HDLC approval will not be required. 

I do need to verify the proposed location of the pool equipment so please confirm that all equipment 

will be located at grade in the rear yard at a location that will not be visible from either St. Claude or St. 

Roch. Please respond directly to this email so I can continue the HDLC review and please let me know if 

you have any questions moving forward. 

 

Thanks, 

  

Dennis Murphy 

Senior Building Plans Examiner 

New Orleans & CBD Historic District Landmarks Commission 

Office of Business & External Services 

1300 Perdido Street, 7th Floor 

(504) 658-7047 

dennis.murphy@nola.gov 

  

*Due to recent staffing changes, HDLC review and response times are delayed. We apologize for any 

inconvenience and appreciate your patience during this time. 

  


